Senate Standing Committee on Finance and Public Administration

BUDGET ESTIMATES — 27 MAY 2010
ANSWER TO QUESTION ON NOTICE

Human Services Portfolio

Topic: SES staffing

Question reference number: HS15

Senator: FIFIELD

Type of question: Hansard, F&PA page 98

Date set by the committee for the return of answer: 9 July 2010

Number of pages: 1

Question:

Senator FIFIELD—And any SES staff who have separated from the organisation
since the last estimates? Would you have that at hand?

Ms Carmody—No, I would have to take that on notice.

Answer:

CRS Australia has had no SES level separations since last estimates.




